

Hugh Hodgson School of Music Franklin College of Arts and Sciences

March 26, 2014

Maestro Vladislav Bulakhov Moscow Chamber Orchestra "The Seasons"

Dear Maestro Bulakhov:

On behalf of the University of Georgia's Hugh Hodgson School of Music, please accept our congratulations on this, the 20th anniversary of the Moscow Chamber Orchestra "The Seasons." This is a tremendous accomplishment and representative of the hard work and creative commitment of you and your members. We wish you the very best for this season and ongoing success with future performances in Moscow and throughout the international stage.

Sincerely

Dale E. Monson

Professor and Director

Hugh Hodgson School of Music